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Office of the First Vice-President Mr Frans Timmermans

Member of Cabinet

Brussels,
Ares (2018) 2018528

Dear Mr Femrell, Dear Ms Fors,

First Vice-President Frans Timmermans would like to thank you for your e-mail of 
13 April 2018 and the attached document "Seven Proposals for Improvement of 
EU Legislation" compiled by the Board of Swedish Industry and Commerce for 
Better Regulation NRR which you also sent to the Refit Platform.

We have taken note of its content with attention.

First Vice-President Timmermans asked me to inform you that your letter has 
been transmitted to the Chair of the Regulatory Scrutiny Board of the Commission, 
Ms Anne Bucher (e-mail: Anne.Bucher@ec.europa.euT Ms Bucher is looking into the 
points you have raised and will respond to you rapidly.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Andrea FEMRELL 
President
Ms Christina FORS 
EU Senior Advisor 
Näringslivets Regelnämnd NNR AB

E-mail: Christina.fors@nnr. se
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